
Parent Advent Evening of Reflection December 9, 2015 

Please join us for our annual Advent Evening of Reflection.                                                        
Pope Francis has declared December the Opening of the                             
Year of Mercy and so our evening will focus on the theme of Mercy.             
Our evening of reflection this year titled:  Pope Francis and the Year of 
Mercy will be presented by Sister Jean Evans, RSM. Please join us in 
room 306. Everyone is welcome!                                                               

Schedule:                                                                                                             
6:30pm Hors Devours                                                                                        
7:00pm Presentation by Sister Jean Evans, RSM                                             
8:15pm Conclusion                                                                                             
Please RSVP to Sandy Flaherty @ sflaherty@mercyhsb.com by 12/7/15.                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

mailto:sflaherty@mercyhsb.com�

